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Relocation	and	Contract	Wins
for	DOF	Subsea	Angola

DOF	Subsea,	headquartered	in	Norway,	has	marked	the	relocation	of	its	Angolan	office	by
signing	two	contracts	with	a	major	operator.	The	Luanda-based	team	of	12	has	just	moved
from	the	centre	to	new	200m2	premises	20km	away	in	Belas	Business	Park	in	the
Talatona	area.	As	well	as	the	move,	DOF	Subsea	are	celebrating	that	the	company	has
increased	survey	and	positioning	(S&P)	services	to	a	key	operator	in	West	Africa	by
signing	two	contracts	for	rig	positioning	services	in	two	additional	blocks.

The	scope	of	work	will	range	from	pre-mobilisation	and	mobilisation	work	to	vessel
positioning	and	survey	support	and	the	provision	of	final	well	location	positioning	according
to	the	client’s	specified	accuracy	requirements.

Image:	the	DOF	Subsea	Angola	team,	from	left	ro	right:	Colin	Ferguson	(general	manager,	Angola),	Jan	Kristian	Haukeland	(EVP	Atlantic
region),	Mr.	Joao	Gil	(admin.	manager),	Mr.	Vusie	Nxumalo	(operation/project	manager),	Mr.	Manuel	Nsimba	(logistics	coordinator).
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